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The Scholastic Book Fair was a huge
success. Thanks to all your spending,
we have over £700 to spend on books
for school. This is an incredible amount
of money and Mr Baker now has the
enviable job of planning how best to
spend this! Thank you and we hope
the children are enjoying their new
books.

Monday 6th November

Friday 10th November
Friday 8th December

Tuesday 12th - 9.30am
Wednesday 13th - 9.30am

Thursday 14th - 10.00am
Friday 15th - 2.00pm

Tuesday 19th - 1.45pm
Tuesday 19th - 6.00pm

Thursday 14th - 1.45pm
Thursday 14th - 6.00pm

Monday 8th January

Return to school after half term

Flu Vaccinations

Christmas Plays (booking will open after half term)
Nursery + Reception: 

Year 1 + Year 2:

Year 3 + Year 4:

Year 5 + Year 6:

Early Finish
School closes for the Christmas holidays at
1.30pm on Friday 22nd December.

INSET Day

27th October 2023

Parents’ Evening
Thank you to all the parents and
carers who took time to meet with
their children’s teachers over the last
two weeks. Your partnership in your
children’s learning is greatly
appreciated.

Book FairI want to start this newsletter with a
heartfelt thank you. I have
thoroughly enjoyed my first half
term at Manor Primary School. I
have the best job in the world and
that is thanks to the children, staff
and you.

It has been a long half term but we
have already achieved so much. I
am looking forward to all that the
next half term brings, including
sports clubs and Christmas plays. I
hope you all have a restful, happy
and safe half term break.

Sports Clubs

Morning clubs - bring uniform to
change into.
After school clubs - bring sports
clothes to change into.

Children can wear appropriate
sports clothes for the before/after
school clubs after half term. It does
not need to be PE kits.

Governors’ Election
Thank you to everyone who has
voted in the parent governor
election. The result will be announced
after half term.

Important Dates


